
 
 

HASA: Supporting Communication 

in Baltimore since 1926 

Have you heard of the Hearing and Speech Agency (HASA)? Join us to learn about this amazing 

local institution that has been helping children and adults with hearing loss and deafness for over 

90 years! Among HASA’s current offerings are educational, clinical, audiological and American 

Sign Language interpretation services. Perhaps one of these services could be of help to you. 
 

Guest Speaker: Cecilia Ward, Au.D., CCC-A, Audiologist 
 

 
 

Thursday, October 19, 2017 
 

6:00 – 8:00 P.M. 
 

In the HASA Board Room at: Hearing and Speech Agency (HASA) 
 

5900 Metro Drive Baltimore, MD 21215 
 

In the Seton Business Park at Wabash Ave. & Northern Parkway 

For directions, please call 410.318.6780 or check www.hasa.org 

 

 

Be sure to check our website at www.hearinglossbaltimore.org for additional information. 
 

Questions? Contact Carrie Nicholsen at cnicholsen@msn.com 
 
 

HLAA-GBC meetings are free and open to the public. 
 

There is ample free parking. 
 

Assistive listening devices are provided at all meetings. 
 

Sign language interpretation may be available upon advance request. 
 

Meetings are cancelled if Baltimore City Schools are closed. 
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